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As we continue to learn more about the global impact of COVID-19, we wanted to take a
moment to alert our clients and friends of the steps we are taking to keep our Firm and our
community safe during this uncertain time.

Since the onset of this pandemic, Saiber has diligently followed the guidance of the Centers for
Disease Control (“CDC”) and World Health Organization (“WHQO”). We have taken measures to
sanitize our offices and preserve a healthy work environment. We also have directed our lawyers
to work remotely and shifted our operations and support to a largely teleworking arrangement.
Despite this unique situation, we remain committed to providing the same level of counsel and
advice that you have come to rely upon from the lawyers at Saiber.

Should you have any need for our guidance and legal counsel during this period, please do not
hesitate to contact a member of our team. We are available and ready to help. We thank you for
your loyalty and the confidence you place in Saiber.
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